
 

Middle Years 
 news 

Principal’s Report 
 
Refugee Week 

Last week was refugee week. We have a vibrant refugee 
community at the school and in our local Wodonga Community. 
We recognise the amazing contribution made by refugees to our 
Wodonga Community. We welcome our refugee community and 
hope that last week went some way to creating 
understanding between different communities and to encourage 
successful integration enabling refugees to live in safety and to 
continue making a valuable contribution to our Wodonga 
Community. 

We wanted to share with you a fantastic video which has been 
distributed by AWECC. This film was made by local film artist 
Olivier Ruzoviyo. It would be great if you could watch this as a 
family!  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iHsIBia-AB4 

 

End of Term 2 

This Friday is the last day of Term 2 and students will be 
dismissed at 2.30pm.  Enjoy your holidays and we will see you 
ready for Term 3 on Monday July 13. 

 

Maree Cribbes 

Campus Principal 

 

Library 
 

Students are asked to return or reborrow their library books this 
week. Any student who is away this week, please return the 
books the first day of Term 3. 

 

Library Staff 

 

Transition 
 
2021 6 into 7 Transition 
WMYC has started connecting with all feeder schools to 
commence the Year 7 Application for Placement process. After 
August 7th 2020 WMYC will directly contact families with 
individual enrolment packages and all the information families 
need to ensure their child/ren are ready for an exciting 2021 of 
Year 7. Due to COVID restrictions we still cannot complete on 
site campus tours but our awesome media team has put 
together a great package of virtual tours that can be viewed on 
our website - http://www.wmyc.vic.edu.au/year-6-to-7-transition-
2021/ This is a great place for families to get any additional 
information regarding 6 into 7 transition. Families can also 
directly contact our College via this webpage to ask any 
questions they may have.  
 

Sarah Kilner 
Assistant Principal 

 

Casual Wear Day 
 

It was great to see so many students and staff embrace the ‘iso’ 
wear day last Friday.  There were a lot of interesting takes on 
the theme.  Proceeds from the day amounted to over $1000 
going towards the dogs in schools program.   
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Dates to Remember 

Dates for 2020 Activity 

June 26 
► Last day of Term 2. Dismissal 
2:30pm 
► Reports issued 

July 13 ► First day Term 3 

July 31 
► Staff Professional Development 
     Pupil Free Day 

Aug 10 ► Student Led Conferences 

Aug 28 ► Reports Issued 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iHsIBia-AB4
http://www.wmyc.vic.edu.au/year-6-to-7-transition-2021/
http://www.wmyc.vic.edu.au/year-6-to-7-transition-2021/
http://www.wmyc.vic.edu.au/
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